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COP due date extension 
 
 
Dear Ladies and Gentlemen, 
  in the course of our carve out from the Siemens AG in preparation for our IPO, we are switching our 
reporting system for sustainability metrics. As the new system is not yet fully implemented, we are 
experiencing difficulties garthering all the data we wish to report. 
We therefore ask for an extension of the due date for our COP 
 
 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
OSRAM AG 
CC&IR PAF SU 
Sustainability 
 
 
(sgnd) 
Christian Merz  
Director Sustainability 
 
 
 

To: 
UN Global Compact 
 

    
Your reference/ your letter dated Our letter of Department Date 

  CC&IR PAF SU March 28th, 2012 


